
Newsletter—Week Ending 20th December 2024 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Friday 20
th

 December - Last day of 

the Term  

Monday 6
th

 January 2025 – INSET DAY – No 

pupils 

Tuesday 7th January 2025—PUPILS BACK! 

Thursday 9th January– Primary Swimming 

starts 

Wednesday 15th January– P16 College Starts 

Friday 17th January– Year 11 College starts 

Friday 14th February-  Last day of Term 3 

OUTDOOR EDUCATION TERM 3 CONSENTS 

Outdoor Education is due 
to start the first week back 
after half term. Please can 
you ensure that you have 
sent back the consent 
forms the first week back 
after half term. 

MEASLES INCREASE 
 

There has been a recent increase in measles 
cases in the Bristol area.  

Measles is one of the most highly communicable 
infectious diseases and can cause severe 
illness, especially in certain at-risk groups 
including babies and small children, pregnant 
people, and those with weak immunity. 

As we are coming up to the Christmas holidays, 
we thought it would be helpful to remind parents 
and guardians of the signs and symptoms of 
measles so that they can take appropriate action 
should their child become unwell over the 
holidays. 

For more information please go to http://
www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles  

RAVENSWOOD CHRISTMAS POTTERY 
 
The Ravenswood Christmas Pottery that has 

been sold in Sense charity shop, Nailsea is 

having its final top-up added this Friday. If you 

would like to buy any of the Christmas 

decorations pupils have made, this will be your 

final opportunity. Thank you  to those who have 

supported us by making a purchase! 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles


CHRISTMAS SHOWS- 
 
We have been treated to two different shows this week – Shrek’s Search for Christmas by 
Secondary and Post 16, and The Jolly Christmas Postman by Primary. It was lovely to see so 
many of our parents/carers who have come to support the plays and we hope you all enjoyed the 
shows. All of the pupils enjoyed showcasing what they had been learning in their Creative Arts 
lessons and did an amazing job on stage. A special shout out to our Postman Teddy, Our Soloist 
James and our fab Donkey Alex.  Everyone did a great job showcasing a range of skills.  

Primary: 

A huge congratulations to the primary pupils for an outstanding contribution to their Christmas 
show. You 'shone and sparkled,' and inspired us all. A huge thank you to all staff for their 
enthusiasm and support, in particular Mrs Lynn, Miss Simpson and Mrs Lawrence for your 
incredible work on the production and video footage to enable all pupils to contribute to the 
show! Miss Rubidge  

Secondary/P16: 

A huge well done to all Secondary pupils for a wonderful performance of 'Shrek's Search for 
Christmas'. You were all brilliant! Thank you to Kat Lynne and Holly Simpson for putting together an 
excellent show. Merry Christmas all. From, Leanne, Ms Short and Miss Osborne.  


